
PERU-Inputs to the UNEA-5 draft ministerial 
declaration 
 
Dear UNEP Secretariat, 
 
In complement to my previous email sent last January 12th, we received a request from capital to 
add an extra paragraph to the draft Ministerial Declaration. The preambular paragraph is the 
following one: 
 
"We recognize the importance of implementing effective tools to guarantee the rights to access to 
information, participation, and justice in environmental matters with the aim of safeguarding the 
right to a healthy and sustainable environment for present and future generations in accordance 
with Principle 10 of the Rio Declaration on Environment and Development." 
 
We will appreciate that this addition could be taken into account. 
 
Please be so kind to ackowledge receipt of this email. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 


